
 

 
Seeking Public Input 

 
The Denton Town Council will be hosting a public input meeting to seek 
suggestions from the community on the future use of the properties formerly 
known as the Southern States, located at the 1000 block of Market Street in 
Denton.  
 

Date:  March 9, 2022 
Location:  4 N 2nd Street, 2nd floor meeting room 
Time:  6:30p.m. 

 
The meeting will be the start of creating a master plan for gathering 
community ideas on the future use of the site. All interested citizens and 
community groups are encouraged to attend. For more information, please 
contact the Denton Town Administrator at 410-479-2050.  
 
 
This Project was funded under the Maryland Community Development Block Grant Program which is a 
federally funded program designed to assist governments with activities directed toward neighborhood and 
housing revitalization, economic development, and improved community facilities and services. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


